
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Bubble entertainer goes mobile!  

EAST WINDSOR, April 10, 2020 – As our neighborhoods and communities continue to take 
the necessary precautions amid COVID-19 concerns, spirits in one particular New Jersey town, 
are being lifted by something very simple – bubbles.  

Bubbleologist and entertainer, Mike Wieder, has been driving around his town of East Windsor, 
and bringing joy to adults and kids alike, despite social distancing. “I perform all over the state 
doing my bubble shows, but obviously now, everything’s at a standstill. But, I still have speakers, 
I still like to bring joy through bubbles, so why not make it mobile?” Wieder explains. “It seems 
like I can create smiles through drive-by bubbles, so that’s what I’ll continue to do”.  

A mobile entertainer, Wieder’s bubble party division has gained substantial notoriety for its 
uniqueness and Wieder’s personalized shows. Business came to a halt when schools, daycare 
centers, and event venues started to close due to the coronavirus pandemic. The consummate 
professional, Mike is always prepared, and a quick trip around town, with music playing, and 
bubbles on full display, quickly turned into a show for various neighborhoods. Wieder plans to 
continue the “drive-by shows” to brighten up the days, break the monotony, and simply let 
everyone partake in a childhood pastime, even if it’s from a safe distance.  
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If you would like to know more, contact: 

Michael S. Wieder  

Phone: 609-371-5976 

Email: info@njbubbleparties.com


